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September 4, 2024 

 

Dear Edmonds Families, 

 

Please note that there is an error in the fall newsletter. The Provincial Proffessional 

Development Day is not on Friday, October 18th this year. The correct date is October 

25th, the following Friday. Sorry for any inconvenience. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mr. Hamilton 

Principal 

Edmonds Community School 


